
Livonia Public Schools______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: February 6, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   2018 Entryway Projects  
 

 We would like to discuss the bid responses received for the Summer 2018 Entry 
Projects at Churchill High School, Buchanan Elementary, Webster Elementary, 
Jackson Early Childhood Center, Livonia Career Technical Center, Niji-Iro 
Elementary, and the Central Office Complex during the next Building and Site 
Committee meeting on Monday, February 12, 2018. 
 
Please note that the District will be using the Sinking Fund to pay for the 
entryway projects at Niji-Iro and Central Office, while the other five entryway 
projects will be funded via the 2013 Bond Fund. 
 

 
   

PF/ko 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Board of Education 

 


